Upland Primary School

'Working Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together'





Bexleyheath DA7 4DG

Email:

admin@upland.bexley.sch.uk Website www.upland.bexley.sch.uk

Headteacher

Mrs B McKenzie

BA Hons, PGCE

Dear Parents/Carers,

Ladybirds Class – Forest School

Summer Term Forest School sessions will commence for Ladybird class on the following dates:-

Friday 27th April

Friday 4th May

Friday 11th May

Friday 18th May

Friday 25th May

Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather conditions on these designated days. School uniform is not required. Welly boots should **not** be worn to school but brought in a named carrier bag to change into before Forest School (this should help to keep the classroom relatively mud free!)

Please remember that long sleeves and long trousers are an essential bit of safety kit, and will help to protect your child from the sun, scratches, stings and bites.

Your child will need warm layers; hat, gloves and a **waterproof coat** (please remember that we will go out in all weathers).

All children will be given a drink of hot chocolate and a biscuit unless have your advised me otherwise.

Please ensure that the office holds your child's up to date medical records.

If you would like to join us either for the morning/afternoon session, it would be lovely to have some parent or grandparent helpers, if you are available please speak to your class teacher.

Many thanks

Karen Corderoy
Forest School Leader





Upland Primary School is part of the Unity Academy Trust (Company number: 10363519)





